
 
Date: March 15, 2012 
 
To: ASTM Sequence III Testing Laboratories  
 
From:   Jason Bowden / OH Technologies, Inc.  
 
Re: Seq. III CPD Technical Memo 22 
 OHT3F-008-8 IIIG, Camshaft Box Labels 

 
Cc: Mr. Bruce Matthews / General Motors Powertrain 

Mr. Rich Grundza/ Test Monitoring Center 
 

 
This Technical Memo is intended to notify users of the Sequence III test methods that we have 
confirmed several labels of the OHT3F-008-8, IIIG Camshaft Box Labels were printed 
incorrectly.  Specifically, IIIG camshaft serial numbers beginning with the letter “J” were 
incorrectly labeled as Pour Code 15.  The correct Pour Code number for serial numbers 
beginning with the letter “J” is Pour Code 16.  All other labels appear to be correct. 
 
The Pour Code letter designation is engraved onto each camshaft along with the serial number.  
This letter designation is what is used by OH Technologies, Inc. for traceability of the Pour 
Code.  No Pour Code traceability was lost by this labeling error.  The Pour Code number 
designation is used only to reference how many pours of camshafts have been made as there are 
letters in the alphabet that are not used for Pour Code designating purposes.   
 
Once again, No Pour Code traceability was lost by this labeling error. 
 
Please note the correct number designations for all camshaft Pour Codes in the field for both 
Seq. IIIF and Seq. IIIG as of today are: 
 
Serial numbers beginning with the letter J = Pour Code 16 
Serial numbers beginning with the letter K= Pour Code 17 
 
Below is a sample of the correct OHT3F-008-8, IIIG Camshaft label for “J” camshafts: 
 

 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and have taken immediate corrective action 
to prevent this occurrence in the future. 

 
 

If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item please do not hesitate 
to call. 
 
Jason H. Bowden 
OH Technologies, Inc. 


